
From: Darlene Hoyt  

Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 11:32 AM 

To: Town Main Mailbox <email@town.barnstable.ma.us> 

Subject: Wastewater management 

 

 

Please put the health of our environment, particularly our water, over what only a few will profit 

financially from.  

There must be transparency in everything that effects everyone.  

I am an 8th generation Cape Coder, and have lived in Barnstable County for over 70 years. The 

unnecessary damage to our environment makes me heart sick. 

Please look at the data, the science and your moral obligation closely.  

Thank you 

Darlene Hoyt  

 


